
MacArthur will be participating in School Cents again.  

Last year, we earned $600 and we can make even

more to benefit our school! It's easy to upload receipts

from participating businesses using the link below. You

can also turn receipts into the school office and PTA

will upload for you. Please see website for eligible

stores and restaurants at Lakewood Mall, Los Cerritos

Center & Stonewood Center. This is a very easy way

for our school to earn money and friends and family

can help. 

   https://www.shoppingpartnership.com/LCS/

School Cents 
Program Starts Sept. 1st

Questions: DouglasMacArthurPTA@gmail.com


